
 

It has been a busy week again even though it has only been 4 days! 
 

The children all looked so smart on Tuesday for the class photos. Fingers crossed that the 
photos are better quality this time. The photos were taken outside this time so we were 
lucky with the sunny weather and thankfully it wasn’t raining like today! We hope to have 
the photo proofs with you as soon as possible for you to order and receive in good time 
before the end of term.  
 

An update on the Debating Competition, as the final took place after the Millfields Mag 
deadline last week! We were very close and worthy runners-up to Rushmore, so again 
another big thanks and well done to our team -Jasmine, Shazedul, Victor, Sander, Malak 
and Sofia who really enjoyed the training and taking part! 
 

Just a reminder, that if your child is in the current Y2, Y3, Y4 or Y5, Musical Instrumental 
lessons are on offer and need to be booked and paid for by Friday 9th July to secure a 
place for the Autumn term. Currently we offer guitar, drums, violin, trumpet, trombone, 
saxophone and piano tuition.  The lessons take place weekly during lesson times for 10 
weeks each term.  We have had lots of interest from our Y2 children, but a reminder that if 
your child is currently having lessons and you want to continue, then you do need to book 
as well! 
 

Staff are busy planning for activities before the end of the term including Democracy 
Week and Sports Week, as well as all the Y6 end of year activities.  Unfortunately due to 
the government announcement on Monday, we have had to cancel some of our planned 
Y6 out-of-school activities as TfL are not issuing tickets and restrictions have been en-
forced. We will keep you posted about any other changes. 
 

Senior Leaders have also spent the last 2 days this week planning and organising for 
September. There are 2 plans… hopefully we will be back to the 'old normal' routines and 
policies, however, we are also planning for any change in government guidance and 
Covid guidance that might mean we are continuing with some kind of 'new normal'.  
Again, we will keep you posted and send out information before the end of term. 
 

Finally, I hope you all have a good long weekend, despite the weather! 
 
Take care, keep well and stay safe. 
 
Jane 

 Hilsea Street 
Hackney 

E5 0SH 
TEL : 020 8985 7898 

Important Dates 
Windrush Day 

Tuesday 22nd June 
Year 6 Residential 
25th—27th June 

Democracy Week 
28th June - 2nd July 
Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 16th July 
Last Day of Term 
Friday 16th July 

First Day of Autumn Term 
for Pupils 

Thursday 2nd September 

Attendance  
Week beg: 7th June  

Our school target: 
96.5% Last week: 

97.1% 
Winning classes:  

KS1 Lowry (99.3%) 
KS2 Baylis (100%) 

Well done! 
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Marvellous Millfields 



Happy Birthday to the children and staff who celebrated 

their birthdays this week: 
 

12th June ~  Mya M 

13th June ~  Umayr H & Riley P 

14th June ~  Bay B, Cheniece B & Jane B 

15th June ~  Sandro M 

16th June ~  Darius B & Adele M 

17th June ~  Naomi A 

18th June ~  Sara C, Julian C, Aqeela H, Ethan H, Max S, 

  & Romy V 
 

Many Happy Returns to you ALL! 

June Portuguese 

Word to Learn:  

Goodbye 

 

Adeus 

 

Monday 12th July 

 

UKS2 -Yr5 and Yr6 

 

Tuesday 13th July 

 

LKS2 -Y3 and Y4 

 

Wednesday 14th July 

 

EYFS -Reception and 

Nursery 

 

Thursday 15th July 

 

KS1  -Y1 and Y2 




